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Cabinet Meeting: Monday, 13 January 2025 
 
Question from:  Cllr Veitch 
 
Question to:  
  
Following the report from the Director of Public Services, I am writing to you on 

behalf of the residents of Elland and also Cllrs Gallagher and Barnes.  

I am pleased to see in the report acknowledgement that there are now two viable 

options to save money with our Calderdale HWRCs. Will you do the fairest thing and 

decide to close all HWRCs on a rotation basis and also do you note the report which 

states that there are actually more savings to be made with this option in comparison 

to the least fair option of closing solely Elland HWRC? 

Response 

All the information Councillor Veitch describes is within the report and Cabinet 
members will make their decision on this basis.  

  

 

 

 


